

March 28, 2019

Dear Tony Pace,

On behalf of Heritage Ranch Country Club, I would like to thank you for the amazing performance you provided us on March 21, 2019. I have been at Heritage Ranch since July 2005 and have seen at least 100 live acts over the years and you were one of, if not, the best entertainer we have ever had! I emphasize entertainer because we have had plenty of musicians perform and sound amazing, but they didn't have the charisma to connect with the audience. You are the compete package. An amazing voice with a phenomenal knack to entertain the audience that was put in front of you. Our homeowners are still talking about the great time they had even a week after the show took place!

We definitely will be booking you again!

Sincerely,

Eric B. Hoyle, Community Events Director Heritage Ranch Golf and Country Club

PERSONAL INFORMATION REMOVED